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Dear parent/carer,

You will have had or be about to receive a communication from us about what you will need to do before your child comes to Immanuel. There have been queries about the uniform. Please be aware that there will be further communication in the coming weeks which will provide you with the rest of the information you need to know with regards who your form tutor will be, the House you will be in and the colour of the tie you will need.
We are also in the process of speaking to your teachers about your child so that we are able to give them the best start possible at Immanuel.
We look forward to working with you in the future.

Yours faithfully
R Tarr
Assistant Headteacher - Transition

